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May 16, 2017
REF: PRU17-198

Mr. Cris Chirumbolo
P.O. Box 26931
Phoenix, AZ 85068-6931

RE: Acknowledgement of Solid Waste Facility Notification for Solid Waste Transfer Facility; SRC
0il & Fuel Waste Transfer Station; 5726 Northwest Market Street, Glendale, AZ 85301;
Place ID Number 150985.

Dear Mr. Chirumbolo:

The Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), Solid Waste Unit (SWU), has received your
Solid Waste Facility Notification for the SRC Oil & Fuel Waste Transfer Station, dated May 9, 2017.
The notification has been reviewed and is deemed to be complete.

In accordance with A.R.S. § 49-762.07(F), the SRC Oil & Fuel Waste Transfer Station shall be operated
in a manner that:

1. Controls wind dispersion and other surface dispersion of solid waste from the facility so that the solid
waste does not create a public nuisance or pose an imminent and substantial endangerment to public
health or the environment. Visible solid waste that is dispersed beyond the boundaries of the solid waste
transfer facility shall be collected on a regular basis by the operator of the transfer facility;

2. Does not discharge hazardous substances as defined in A.R.S. § 49-281 to surface water, groundwater
or subsurface soil in a manner that creates a public nuisance or poses an imminent and substantial
endangerment to public health or the environment;

3. Controls vector breeding and fire hazards;

4. Utilizes reasonable measures to control public access; and

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please contact Omid Rabbani at (602)

771-4136.
Sincerely,
Tracy Neal

Solid Waste Unit Manager
Waste Programs Division
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